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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS
BY DEPUTY T.M. PITMAN OF ST. HELIER

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 25th MAY 2010
 

Question
 
 
“Given that the Minister has previously stated that he has never personally seen the 'Metropolitan Police Interim
Report’ but only an electronic version of an e-mail apparently attached to this document; will he investigate and
clarify whether this 'report' actually exists as a physical (paper) document or just in electronic format; whether it
exists in the accepted 'report' format most professionals would be familiar with i.e. a detailed document of several
pages; or whether this is in the form of just a simple e-mail of a small number of paragraphs; and whether,
irrespective of the format the 'report' takes, the words 'Metropolitan Police Interim Report’ appear as a title?”
 
 
Answer
 
 
Yes, I will investigate and clarify as requested.
 
 


